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2021/2022 UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS MEDICAL SCREENING 

 

All students of the University are required to register at the University Health 

Services in order to access medical care. In view of this, all students who are yet to 

register should proceed with the following: 

 

1. Make a medical screening fee payment of Three Thousand, Five Hundred Naira 

(N3,500.00) only. 

 

2. Ensure a Chest X-ray is done at the various designated centers and obtain report. 

 

3. Present the above at the UHS whenever medical care is required. 

 

The dates for full medical screening of new students will be announced in line with 

the school calendar when arrangements for same are concluded.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar 

 


